
 

 

Notice Re: Workshop on Market Participant 
Offer Behaviour 
August 31, 2010 

NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS & STAKEHOLDERS

Re: Workshop on Market Participant Offer Behaviour

On August 4, 2010 the MSA posted Stakeholder Comments received on the MSA’s two 
recent discussion papers [Foundational Elements (April 27, 2010) and Analytical 
Framework (June 17, 2010)].  At that time the MSA indicated we would work with 
participants on developing examples, with appropriate analysis and commentary, to form 
the basis of a workshop. For further details on the consultation to date are available on 
the MSA website (http://www.albertamsa.ca/1172.html).  

This notice is to invite interested stakeholders to a workshop:  

Date and time: September 17, 2010, 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Where: Main Boardroom, Alberta Utilities Commission, Fifth Avenue Place, 4th Floor 
425-1st Street SW, Calgary 

Registration: Please register via email to stakeholderconsultation@albertamsa.ca by 
September 15, 2010.  Attendees will need to sign in at the AUC’s reception on the 4th 
Floor. 

The MSA is continuing to work on examples and intends to publish these a least one 
week prior to the workshop. Stakeholders with examples of conduct that they believe 
would benefit from greater clarity / discussion should contact the MSA as soon as 
possible.  After the workshop the MSA expects to be in a position to produce a Draft 
Guideline.  

Matt Ayres 
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